APPENDIX

jackreece@uwclub.net To licensing@flintshire.gov.uk
11/09/2012 18:38 cc
bce
Fax to

Subject Alcohol licence for KRACKOW in Flint

Dear sirs I am writing in objection to a proposed off licence in Flint at the old premises of
Diamond Bites the proposed name of the off licence will be KRACKOW. There are 14
establishments in a town of a population of 12,000 already. The last thing this town needs is
more premiises selling alcohol. We are already having problems with drinking which the local
police have had to take serious measures with in the issuing of anti-social behaviour orders
and drinking exclusion zones in and around our town.

14 alcohol establishments are quite enough for any one town to have. I believe this shop
would devalue the town’s character and add to anti-social behaviour and increased drinking
related crimes in the area. This plan also [ feel goes against the governments line of alcohol
awareness and costs to the NHS and policing budgets. I ask that this licence be refused.

Yours sincerely

Jack Reece

143 Prince of Wales Avenue
Flint

Flintshire

CH65JU



